
Join us to discuss the impacts on Camden of 
the Government’s Housing and Planning Bill.

Tuesday 17 November – 7pm – Swiss Cottage Library, 
88 Avenue Road, NW3 3HA

Thursday 19 November – 7pm – Camden Centre, 
Town Hall, Judd Street, WC1H 9JE

Emergency 
community meeting 
on housing

Did you know the Government has proposed changes to housing policy 
which would affect tenants in council and housing association homes, private 
renters and people in the borough trying to get on the property ladder?

Camden Council believes these plans would have a considerably negative 
impact on our communities. We believe this will make living in Camden even 
more expensive and challenging for normal working families.

Later this month we will be responding to a Government consultation on one 
of the elements of the Bill and we want to include your views.


